Keeping children safe at Slieve Russell
The Slieve Russell Hotel offers an especially warm welcome to families and children of all ages.

We understand that their safety is of the utmost importance. So with that in mind, may we please
ask you to take note of the following guidelines during your visit:

Public Areas can be busy so an adult should be with children at all times and we actively discourage
children running in public areas or climbing on the main staircase. The use of scooters and remote
control toys are prohibited in doors.

Restaurants/Function Rooms children are welcome for dinner at our first sitting in the Conall
Cearnach and the Setanta Restaurant is family friendly throughout the evening. We would

appreciate if children could remain seated during service.

Country Club children under 12 years must be accompanied by an adult in the pool, at all times. We
recommend the use of a flotation device for non-swimmers.

Kells Bar in accordance with the licencing laws, children are not permitted to enter the bar area
after 10pm (summer) and 9pm (winter).

Russell Rangers Kids’ Club operates during school holidays and peak times (4-12 years).
Children’s Games Room is located on Reception Level and has a variety of games.

Sensory Soft Playroom

For children up to 4 years and those with special needs. Adults and children please remove

footwear and children to be supervised by an adult.

Dress Code we respectively request that children wear footwear and appropriate dress when in
public areas and night wear is not worn.

A family visit to the Slieve Russell Hotel should be about enjoyment and relaxation. Our
guidelines listed above ensure your families’ safety and we hope that you enjoy your time with us.



